
 

         
 
  

 

        
         
     

           
 

 
   

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 

Latham, James 

From: ldf 
Sent: 28 November 2018 08:51 
To: Newey, Angela; Gilson, Susannah 
Subject: FW: Travellers' Sites - Additonal Sites Consultation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

See attached comment fro EA 

Kev 

From: Irwin, Graeme <graeme.irwin@environment‐agency.gov.uk>
 
Sent: 27 November 2018 15:26
 
To: ldf <ldf@herefordshire.gov.uk>
 
Subject: Travellers' Sites ‐ Additonal Sites Consultation
 

Good afternoon. 

I have received consultation on the additional sites consultation for the Travellers Sites DPD. I would have no 
further comments to offer on the two additional sites proposed. 

Kind regards. 

Graeme Irwin 

Senior Planning Officer - Sustainable Places 
West Midlands Area 
Environment Agency 
Direct Dial: 02030 251624 
Direct email: graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk 

My normal working week is Monday – Thursday. 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it
and do not copy it to anyone else. 

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check
any attachment before opening it.
We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.
Click here to report this email as spam 
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